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From: Dave Skoloda <daveskoloda@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:22 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: council meeting items

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
From: Dave and Gretchen Skoloda, 14 Copeland Ave., La Crosse 
 
Comments on the council agenda for 8/8/24 meeting. 
 
On 24-1037, recommend approval with the observation that camping  is not an allowed use in the land zoned as floodway, which includes much 
of the marshland listed in a previous proposal. Failure of the city to enforce its zoning in this issue amounts to selective enforcement and has 
unnecessarily delayed action on alleviating the chaos and drug issues associated with the camping where it was already not allowed. The city 
has all along had the tools to prevent the debacle when the flood forced the evacuation of the bottom land.  
 
On 24-1075, recommend approval provided the city is ready to provide the strict supervision of the site that was not apparent in the previous use 
of the property. 
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